
KNOX COUNTY 
  
 
 

TITLE VI OF THE 1964 CIVIL RIGHTS ACT 
 

“Nondiscrimination in Federally Assisted Programs” 
 

“No person in the United States shall, on the grounds of race, 
color, national origin or limited English proficiency, be excluded 
from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected 

to discrimination under any program or activity receiving 
Federal financial assistance.” 
42 U.S.C. section 2000 et seq. 

 
It is the policy of Knox County that all its services and activities 

be administered in conformance with the requirement of  
Title VI. 

 
Title VI complaints may be filed by completing an online 

complaint form found by scanning the QR code below or by  
contacting the Title VI Coordinator:

 
 

Marcus Kennedy 
Suite 345, City-County Building 

400 Main Street 
Knoxville, TN 37902-2405 

(865) 215-4427 
marcus.kennedy@knoxcounty.org  

 


